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'A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together'

14" October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
Attached to this letter are your child/ren’s logins for Times Table Rockstars and Mathletics. As per our procedure
these online tools will support our mathematics homework moving forwards and the first homework task has been set

this week.

Mathletics — https://community.mathletics.com/signin

Times Table Rockstars - https://ttrockstars.com/

On a weekly basis children will be set homework to complete using these online platforms. Class Teachers have
already demonstrated to your children how to log in and how to access their weekly homework.

Homework will be set in term time on a Monday to be completed by the following Monday. Mathletics homework will
be based on the topics children are currently learning in school whilst times tables will be set at an age appropriate
level. It is asked that children spend at least 15 minutes on Times Table Rockstars each week. This means that the
objectives will be relevant and reinforce current learning. Teachers will be able to access live results as children
complete their homework and this assessment information will support teachers with tracking progress over time.

If any children are struggling to access or complete their homework, Mrs Killilea will be running a homework club on a
Thursday lunchtime from 12.30 — 1.00pm, starting from this week. This will allow children to use school lap tops to
complete homework tasks. It will be the responsibility of the children to attend the club on the day.

We appreciate that this is a significant change to our approach to mathematics homework so we will support
children/parents during this process. Our Meet the Teacher sessions on Thursday 17" October will support any
parents wishing to have a live demonstration of the process. Timings for these are as follows — Years 1 and 2 (3.15 —
3.30pm), Years 3 and 4 (3.30 — 3.45pm) and Years 5 and 6 (3.45 — 4.00pm).

Best wishes,

Mr G Coyne
Acting Principal
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